
   

  

From: Nelson, Chris <Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us>  
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 6:36 AM 
To: Tim Lindgren ; Van Gerpen, Patty <Patty.VanGerpen@state.sd.us>; Fiegen, Kristie 
<Kristie.Fiegen@state.sd.us>; Hanson, Gary (PUC) <Gary.Hanson@state.sd.us> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Docket EL 19-003 Sound Study 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Lindgren, 
 
Thank you for sharing your experience with us.  We will add your comments to this docket record for consideration as 
we work to resolve the sound issues. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 
605-773-3201 
Chris.Nelson@State.SD.US 
 
 




